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From: Daniel Stoker

Sent: 12 May 2017 09:58

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER
To:

Transport & Works Act Orders Unit
General Counsel's Office
Department for Transport

Zone 1/18

Great Minster House

33 Horseferry Road

London SW1P 4DR

Regarding: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER // Paget Road Crossing, Wivenhoe

As a Wivenhoe resident and frequent user of the Paget Road Crossing, | wholly object to the closing of this right of
way.

My grounds of objection are that the crossing is not actually dangerous in practice, as NR themselves have
conceded, and it provides me with a vital and more direct route between my house and lower Wivenhoe, the
waterfront, the Wivenhoe trail and the Wivenhoe Sailing Club.

In more than two and half years of using the Paget Road crossing, since | moved to Wivenhoe, | have never once
found it be dangerous, or unsafe. | am a daily commuter from Wivenhoe, but the closing of the crossing is
unforgivable.

I understand the Paget Rd crossing has by far the highest number of opposing respondents in the consultation, of all
the Essex crossings proposed for closure, and therefore would like to request a public inquiry be held in respect to
its fate.

Kind regards,

Daniel Stoker
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